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The wording for discrimination in this bill is far too vague and broad and can be used 

to push a personal agenda, or leave someone offended at what they consider 

"discrimination" over nothing. Parents need to be able to have a say as to what our 

children are taught in classrooms. I strongly oppose this bill. 


